
At its September 28, 2015 meeting the Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 

 

 

It is recommended that: 

1. The Board authorize an Amendment to contract G85-313 Construction Management 
Services to MMM Group Limited in the amount of $7,500,000 (incl. HST), increasing the 
upset limit amount from $30,000,000 to $37,500,000. 


